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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
May 13, 2020 

New York Sire Stakes Reminder:  
May Yearling Payments Due Friday 

SCHENECTADY, N.Y. – The New York Sire Stakes is sharing an important reminder regarding May 
Yearling Payments. Payments must be postmarked by Friday, May 15th.  

These payments cannot be made online and must be mailed. Certified Mail is encouraged.  

Meanwhile, all eligible 2- and 3-year-old horses are now posted on the New York Sire Stakes website. 
Owners and horsemen can now see their horses listed. You can see the list here.  

If you have any questions or concerns, the best way to get in contact with the New York Sire Stakes is to 
email info@nysirestakes.com.  

About the Agriculture & NYS Horse Breeding Development Fund:  
The Agriculture & NYS Horse Breeding Development Fund is a public benefit corporation established in 
1965 by the Laverne Law (Laws of New York, Chapter 567 of the Laws of 1965). The mission of the fund 
is to promote agriculture through the breeding of Standardbred horses and the conduct of equine 
research within the state. To carry out its legislative mission, the Fund administers the New York Sire 
Stakes races, Excelsior/State Fair Series races, and County Fair Races.  
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